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Registration  is  Officially  Open  for  the  29th  Annual  Magic  Dragon  Street  Meet  Nationals  
  

(LAKE of the OZARKS, Mo.) The Lake Area Chamber of Commerce is gearing up for the 29th 

Annual Magic Dragon Street Meet Nationals! Registration for this monumental event is officially 

open. We encourage all participants to sign-up early as registration is limited to the first 1,000 

entries.  The 29th Annual event will take place May 5-7, 2017 at the Historic Bagnell Dam Strip.   

The Chamber is proud to host this annual event that brings several visitors to the Lake area. 

Without the support of the community, this event would not be possible.   

“The average attendance for this event is 10,000 people not including the 1,000 registered 

participants.  It takes the support of many great sponsors and community partners to host such 

a successful event.” Stated K.C. Cloke, Executive Director of the Lake Area Chamber of 

Commerce. “We are pleased to announce, for their third year in a row, Summer USA as our 

Presenting Sponsor for the 29th Annual Magic Dragon Street Meet Nationals.”   

“We are proud to be part of such a prestigious event which benefits the entire Lake area,” stated 

Joe Page, owner of Summer USA.  “This is obviously the best classic car event in the Midwest.”   

“The Magic Dragon Street Meet Nationals helps bring the old era back to The Strip, with old 

classics, Hot Rods alike, with a flash of new style and something for everyone to enjoy!” stated 

Bert Westbrook, Chairman.  “We have an amazing Car Show Committee that is in full planning 

mode for this year’s event.”  

The Magic Dragon Street Meet Nationals is the only car show in the Midwest that gives away a 

brand new muscle car every year thanks to the efforts of the Lake Ozark Daybreak Rotary.  

Early bird registration is from January 1 to March 31.   

You can register your car online at www.MagicDragonCarShow.com or by calling the Lake Area 

Chamber of Commerce at (573)964-1008. Please call the chamber to learn more about the 

sponsorship opportunities available.  
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